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Good Morning,
We are against the proposed development of the site references HG2- 15-16 &17 also 1181A,
1181B,1204,3434,&3367B.
This will spoil greenbelt areas,the infracture of the roads will not cope with the amount of
traffic,conservation areas will be lost.
Schools will not cope with the amount of children needing places.
 
We trust this helps
 
 
Regards
 
Jeff & Sandra Horton
Bramhope residents
 
 




